

CROWLEY COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. RE. 1-J 1001 MAIN STREET ORDWAY, COLORADO 81063

SCOTT CUCKOW SUPERINTENDENT

BRANDON ROE 7-12 PRINCIPAL

DEANNA BREWER
K-6 PRINCIPAL

Dear Charger Nation:

I am THANKFUL that we have entered into the color Blue on the COVID Dial for Colorado, thus allowing 175 spectators/fans at Charger events and activities. However, I must do my duty and inform the fans/spectators that in order for us to continue to allow spectators, we all must "mask up" and wear it properly. If you feel you cannot follow this simple protocol required by the State of Colorado, then you will be asked to leave the event. We understand that there are arguments both for and against masks as it relates to COVID-19. However, we do not have the luxury of making the rules if we want to continue to allow spectators at our events. We must follow the rules! Our local health department has reminded me that if they do a surprise visit, and we are not following protocol, they will shut us down, possibly for the remainder of the year. Therefore, please be considerate of the hard work that your Charger athletes have put into their sport or activity. We do not want to give anyone an excuse or reason to end the season abruptly for our students. I am reminded that it is a privilege and not a right to be able to participate and watch these activities and events. We need to be thankful that we have this opportunity and take full advantage of it! Please help us ensure that the remainder of this year does not turn out the way the end of the last school year did for many athletes and students. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Thank you for your understanding! Scott L. Cuckow, Superintendent